
 

 

We have received a grant from  

Lowe’s Home Improvement!   

 

We will be using the funds to make 

improvements to our playground area.   

 

Stay tuned for updates and pictures soon. 
 

Please visit our supporters and let them Please visit our supporters and let them Please visit our supporters and let them Please visit our supporters and let them 

know we appreciate their know we appreciate their know we appreciate their know we appreciate their invaluable help.invaluable help.invaluable help.invaluable help.    

    


